
 
 
Dear Mr Swift, 
 
Thank you for your email of 15 December 2014 requesting the following information 

 
“How many Iraqis were arrested by British forces stationed in Iraq and were handed over to the US 
military authorities in the years 2003 to 2009” 
 
I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. You should expect to receive a further reply from MOD within 20 
working days from the day when your request was originally received by the Department.” 
 
If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me. Please remember 
to quote the reference number above in any future communications 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
PJHQ J8 FOI 

 
 

J8 FOI Secretariat 
Northwood Headquarters 
Sandy Lane 
Northwood ,Middlesex 
HA6 3HP 
United Kingdom 
 
E-mail: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xx 
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